
7301 Ridge Blvd Brooklyn NY  11209 
Rev’d Father Joel Ireland, Priest  

New Ground Bible Camp 
at Christ Church Bay Ridge 

 
March 2016 
 
Dear Camper and Family, 
 
Welcome to New Ground Camp where campers not only learn about God’s love and goodness but live it 
in a nurturing Christian community through Bible stories, song, arts&crafts, community building, 
worship, games, gym, and outdoor activities.  Word of mouth has always been our best form of 
advertisement so please encourage others to join us.  For every new family you recruit, you will receive 
$25 off your camp fee and the new family will receive a $25 discount.   
 
Complete the Time&Talent Form and both pages of the Medical/Permission Form returning them 
with full payment made payable to Christ Church NGC, by July 1.  Be sure to sign the bottom of the 
“Permission and Emergency Authorization” section.  New York State requires all camps have 
complete immunization and emergency contact information on record and your child may not attend 
camp without it.   
 
New Ground runs Monday Aug 8 through Friday Aug 19  9am–3pm.  Doors open at 8:30am and Alpha 
(morning Song & Story) begins promptly at 9am.  If you need care before 8:30am or after 3pm, please 
specify the hours needed on the Medical/Permission Form.  Cost for before and aftercare is $4 per 30 
minutes (+$2 per 30mins for each additional sibling). 
 
We will be very active every day so wear sneakers (No flip-flops) and bring all of the following, clearly 
labeled with first and last name: 

• Lunch in an insulated lunch box 
• Snack 
• 2 Drinks (no glass bottles) 
• Water Bottle (Clearly Labeled) – VERY IMPORTANT in the summer heat 
• Change of clothes or bathing suit, WATER SHOES (required!), and towel in a Clearly 

Labeled bag or backpack. 
• Smock – campers will be using paint, dye, glue etc 
• One 100% cotton white item for your child to decorate during camp (eg: t-shirt, pillowcase). 

 
Sunday Aug 7 during the 10:30am worship service, campers and counselors will receive a blessing, and 
after service you will have an opportunity to meet the counselors and see the building.  Families are 
encouraged to attend so mark your calendars and join us! 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to call. 

Yours in Christ, 

 

Lauren Keiper & Nancy Morgan 

New Ground Co-Directors 
os.ngdc@gmail.com 


